
B U R E A U  O F  L A B O R  S T A T I S T I C S   •   2 0 0 814
SOURCE: Bureau of Labor Statistics, U.S. Department of Labor, October 2009.

Incidence rate of cases with days away 
from work, job transfer, or restriction, 

by private industry sector, 2008
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Manufacturing was the only industry 
sector in which the rate of cases 
involving job transfer or restriction 
exceeded the rate of cases involving 
days away from work in 2008, a trend 
that has continued since 1998.

In the goods-producing industries, 
mining had the lowest rate for days 
away from work, job transfer, or 
restriction in 2008. In the service-
providing industries, finance and 
insurance had the lowest rate for 
days away from work, job transfer, or 
restriction in 2008.

Transportation and warehousing 
had the highest rates for days away 
from work, job transfer, or restriction 
and days away from work among all 
industries with a days-away-from-work 
rate of 2.5 per 100 full-time workers.
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